
From :
          Assistant Registrar (Election)
          Panjab University, Chandigarh.
          Email: elections@pu.ac.in,
          Mobile no. 9780981768

To:
      The Chairperson/Director
      All the Teaching Departments/Regional
      Centers
      Panjab University, Chandigarh

Dated 8th May 
2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is in continuation to our earlier letter regarding Senate Election 2020 wherein the 
election cell sent you the schedule of the Senate Election 2020 and the list of faculty members 
provided by the establishment branch of the Panjab University, Chandigarh, in the month of March 
2020, for verification. The preliminary list of various constituencies is to be made available in the 
month June 2020.

You are, therefore, requested to send the duly signed and verified list of faculty members 
after making necessary additions, deletions or corrections, if any, by 18 May 2020 through email 
elections@pu.ac.in

In case, no reply is received from you by the stipulated time, then the list provided to you 
by the election cell will be considered as final. The department will be responsible for any dispute, 
if any, thereafter. Those who have already sent the reply, kindly ignore.

Sh. Hussan lal, Supdt (9814204020) of Election cell may be contacted for any assistance and 
other details.

An Early and time bound action in this regard shall be highly appreciated.

Yours Sincerely, 
                                                          

Ram Parkash
A.R (Election)
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